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Important Dates


We will be having our Halloween celebration on Wednesday, October 31st.   There is more info on the Weebly under the Notices tab.  Please let me know if you have any questions.


Friday, October 5th- 11:00 Dismissal


Monday, October 8th- No School


Wednesday, October 31st- Halloween Celebration








In math this month, we will continue focusing on the numbers 0-10.  We will be learning proper number formation, working on identifying groups of objects with the proper number and one to one correspondence when counting groups of objects.  Please continue to reinforce these important skills, when working with your children at home.





Math





In Fundations, we will continue unit one, which introduces all the letters, keywords, and sounds.  The children will also be working on proper lowercase formation.  


In Writer’s Workshop, we are working on oral storytelling and drawing our stories with lots of information in the picture.  We will continue to encourage children to label their pictures and stretch words that they want to say.


In Reader’s Workshop, we are working on reading “Old Favorite Storybooks”.  The children are enjoying their independent reading and partner reading time each day and building their stamina throughout the workshop.  








We will learn about autumn, how this new season impacts trees, plants, animals, and ourselves!  We will do lots of fun and exciting projects that highlight this wonderful season.  We will discuss Christopher Columbus and we will end the month with some fun Halloween activities!  Specific Halloween festivity information will be posted in the Notices section of our Weebly.  





Monthly Topics





Literacy





Integrated Kindergarten
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